
From:   Ryan Terry   

To:   Travis Nguyen   
Date:   January 25, 2021

Subject:   FCC File.No 0093-EX-ST-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We have amended the application to indicate that operations are fixed and will be conducted at the
Orlando location identified.


